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Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
(a) Has the OEA done any work on possible name changes for AWAs? 
(b) If so, to what extent? 
(c) What names are being considered? 
(d) Why has the OEA moved in this direction? 
(e) Is this a reaction to the fact most Australians do not support AWAs and that the 

AWA name is tainted? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No work has been done by the OEA on possible name changes for AWAs. 
 




